
NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Friday 5th April 

Bring an Easter Egg 

 

Well done to Reception, Year 2 and Year 3 for moving closer to the film 

hurdle.  We will do the final terms attendance on Friday to see if any of you 

get a film afternoon after the Easter break.  Come on Year 1 and Year 4 you 

haven’t 

managed to 

get off the 

starting block 

yet but you 

are getting 

nearer to the 

96%.  Keep it 

up! 

Easter Crafts  

2:00pm Friday 5th April in the school hall. 

£1 per child. 

This session is for parents/ carers/ 

grandparents and children.   

All children must be accompanied by an 

adult. 

Please let us know if you plan on attending 

so we have enough resources. 

1st April 2019 

School closes at 2:00pm on Friday. 

After-school club runs until 4:30pm. 


